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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

CTHA
(Johnstown to E. County Line)

August 10, 2020

General Information

e CTH A will be continue to be closed to through traffic this week.
e Traffic will be detoured using USH 14 and STH 89.

e We are anticipating CTH A will be reopened to traffic beginning Monday August
17, 2020.

Construction

e Asphalt paving on the mainline, intersections, and driveways will be completed
Tuesday, August 11.

e Shouldering, pavement markings, and general misc. finish work will for the
duration of this week.

* All activities scheduled are weather dependent.



